
   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

November 22, 2021 

 

To Our Valued Customers:  
 
Please be advised that effective immediately, Nucor Tubular Products will decrease 
pricing on all new orders for HSS, pipe, mechanical, and piling products by US 
$100/ton. This decrease is a result of normalized raw material costs and reduced 
transportation volatility.  
 
Demand across the various end-use sectors we serve remains robust, and we continue 
to be optimistic about the outlook for 2022. 
 
Nucor will continue to monitor the marketplace and respond accordingly to any future 
changes. 
 
We at Nucor Tubular Products value your relationship and look forward to serving your 
needs in the future. Please feel free to contact your NTP Sales Representative if you 
have any questions. We appreciate your business and your continued support. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Doug Rife, Group Structural Sales Manager  
Aaron Barnett, Regional Sales Manager-NTP North  
Jason Hollis, Regional Sales Manager-NTP South  
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